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Town of Surfside 

RFP 2023-04 

Design Services for the Surfside Memorial 

Addendum No. 1 
 
 
Date Issued: August 16, 2023 
 
To All Respondents:  
 
Respondents for the above-referenced RFP shall take note of the following changes, 
additions, deletions or clarifications to RFP No. 2023-04, which in accordance with 
the RFP documents shall become a part of and have precedence over anything 
shown or described otherwise in the RFP.  
 
THE FOLLOWING CHANGE IS NOTED BELOW: 
  

• The Town has determined that it will accept questions from the Short-
Listed Firms through Friday, August 18, 2023, until 5:00 PM (EST). To 
submit your questions, please email them to the Town Clerk, Sandra N. 
McCready, at smccready@townofsurfsidefl.gov. We encourage you to 
ensure that your emails are clear and concise. If you have any concerns or 
need further information, don't hesitate to reach out. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PROPOSER: 
 
NAME: ____________________________ 
 
TITLE: ____________________________ 
 
DATE: ____________________________ 
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